
From: Nicole D"Cruz
To: Board General Mailbox
Subject: Re: Toronto Police Services Board Town Hall - Call-in instructions
Date: Tuesday July 14, 2020 17:18:28

Hi, 

Regretfully I have to rescind my participation in tomorrow's meeting. I am not available
during this block of time. I fully support motions that call to redistribute funds to better serve
and protect our various communities in Toronto, especially those in mental health crisis. The
police alone are not properly trained to support these residents of our city, but many
organizations and services are. The latter deserve to be funded as first responders for people in
crisis. 

Thank you for your time and opening this up for more people to share their ideas and
experiences. 

Nicole 

On Tue, 14 Jul 2020 at 11:05, Board General Mailbox
<Boardgeneral.Mailbox@torontopolice.on.ca> wrote:

Good morning,

 

This is a friendly reminder that you are registered to speak at our virtual town hall
tomorrow afternoon. We look forward to hearing from you.

 

If you are no longer able to join this call, please respond to this email and let us
know asap. Otherwise, please follow the instructions listed below to ensure you’re
able to join successfully.

 

 

 

Thank you kindly,

The Board Office

 

 

From: Board General Mailbox 
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Sent: Monday July 6, 2020 22:23
To: Board General Mailbox <Boardgeneral.Mailbox@torontopolice.on.ca>
Subject: Toronto Police Services Board Town Hall - Call-in instructions

 

 

Hello.

Thank you for registering to speak at the Board’s virtual Town Hall meeting,
originally scheduled for July 9, 2020.   We received interest from hundreds of
members of the public who wish to speak at the Town Hall meeting, and, as a
result, the decision was made to extend the consultation from one day to allow for
four full days of speakers.   The Town Hall meeting dates will now be July 9, 10,
15 and 16, with each meeting running a full day from 9:00AM to 4:30PM. 

The meeting will take place using the WebEx platform.

Please be advised that you have been assigned to the 1:30PM-4:30PM session on
July 15th.  Your remarks will be limited to three minutes. 

To join, please call 416-216-5643 by 1pm. Follow the prompts and use access
code 129 184 5048#. When asked for the attendee ID, please press just the # key.

The Board appreciates and understands the importance of community consultation
and participation, and we thank you for coming forward to share your views on
these important issues as we navigate our collective way forward.

 

We look forward to hearing from you at our virtual Town Hall meeting.

 

Sincerely,

The Board Office

 

 

 

*************************
This e-mail (including any attachments) may contain PRIVILEGED and CONFIDENTIAL
INFORMATION only for use of the Addressee(s). If you are not the intended recipient of

mailto:Boardgeneral.Mailbox@torontopolice.on.ca


this e-mail or the employee or agent responsible for delivering it to the intended recipient,
you are hereby notified that any dissemination or copying of this e-mail is strictly
prohibited. If you have received this e- mail in error, please immediately notify me by
telephone or e-mail to arrange for the return or destruction of this document. Thank you. 

 


